
Woodview Classroom News- January 2018 

January Events: 

22 P.A. Day 

26 Assembly – Cooperation Theme  

26 Family Skate Night @ James Hillier Rink 6:00-7:30 pm 

 

Welcome Back and Happy New Year 

We hope you all had a wonderful holiday season and are ready to get back to the 

routine of the school year again.  We are excited to be back to continue our work 

with the students.   James Hillier will host a Family Skate 

Night on the 26th providing the rink is still in good skating 

condition.  You are welcome to join in from 6:00 – 7:30.   

 

Report Cards 

The P.A. Day on January 22nd is a dedicated day for teachers to work on writing upcoming first term reports.  

Students have been working on a variety of subjects within language and math activities to address curriculum 

expectations. Reports will be issued on February 15th.   

Math Project 

The students are all ‘wild’ about our math project to plan and build our own zoos.  We will need some 

assistance with donations of empty boxes (cereal, granola bars, etc.) or containers (pudding, yogurt, 

margarine) that they can use to build their zoos following their blueprints. I anticipate this project will take us 

into mid-February, with a due date of February 15.  If all goes well, we will showcase our projects the 

following week.  

Winter Wear 

It would be beneficial for students to have an extra set of clothing at school for days when 

the snow/rain gets into and through their winter gear.  Having an extra pair of socks is an 

especially wise plan as they tend to get wet most often.  Being prepared for the weather 

with coats, boots, hats, mitts and snowpants is also crucial for our outings. Also, every 

student should have a pair of indoor shoes to leave at school so they are not wearing their 

boots throughout the day. Thank-you! 

Contact Information: 

Classroom: 519-752-5308 x 946 email: penny.telfer@granderie.ca   

James Hillier: 519-752-2296  Remind101: @woodviewj  
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